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Term 2, Week 5 2025

Thursday 29 May

Monday 2nd is King’s Birthday
Tuesday 3rd is Teacher Only Day

Wednesday 4th - Students can wear Samoan attire

Community Consultation Evening
All whānau are invited come together at school for a consultation evening on Tuesday June
10th, 7-8:30pm. We will be sharing and/or gathering information around
partnership/communication, reporting, curriculum and Mitey/Mental health education.
Members of the School Board will be in attendance. This meeting is for parents/caregivers only. 

To help us plan, and to confirm an appropriate space for the meeting, please respond to this
google form if you are coming along.
 

Ice Skating Lessons
We have an exciting opportunity as part of our physical education programme for all our
students. We have the Ice Skate Tour coming to our school for the week from 9-13th June.
Students will go with their kaitiaki for 2 lessons over the week.
The cost for the 2 lessons (which includes the use of a sterilised helmet and skates) is $17, which
you can pay this on Hero.
Ice Skating Discos are also on on the evenings of Wednesday and Thursday.
To purchase tickets go to the Ice Skating Tour website 

http://www.reremoana.school.nz/
https://forms.gle/GKFBe6c2P1dfjAtB6
https://forms.gle/GKFBe6c2P1dfjAtB6
https://www.trybooking.com/nz/events/landing/15842




Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Week 6
2-6 June King’s Birthday MoE Teacher

Only Day

Students can
wear traditional
Samoan attire
today!

Y7/8 Tech
Conifer Grove hui
-  Te Roopu o
Hinemoana

Week 7
9-13 June

Ice Skating Tour

Community
Consultation
Meeting 

Ice Skating Disco

Y7/8 Tech
Marae Overnight
Te Roopu o
Hinemoana

Ice Skating Disco

Week 8
16-20 June School Cross

Country
School Matariki
Event

Y7/8 Tech Matariki

Week 9
23-27 June

Children’s
University
Discovery Day

Y7/8 Tech
Te Rā Haka -
Kahui Ako

Term 2 ends

Term 2 Important Dates
Updated Weekly

Regular school attendance is vital for learning, social development, and overall wellbeing. As
we enter the winter, there will naturally be times when it is appropriate for tamariki to stay home
and recover from illness.
Below is a link to information that will help parents and caregivers decide when it is okay to
send their child to school, when they should keep them at home, and when they should contact
a health professional for advice.

https://info.health.nz/keeping-healthy/healthy-homes-environments/knowing-if-your-
child-is-well-enough-to-go-to-school-guidance-for-parents

https://info.health.nz/keeping-healthy/healthy-homes-environments/knowing-if-your-child-is-well-enough-to-go-to-school-guidance-for-parents
https://info.health.nz/keeping-healthy/healthy-homes-environments/knowing-if-your-child-is-well-enough-to-go-to-school-guidance-for-parents

